
   

 

  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
The Glenwood School District has Facebook and Instagram pages.  We will be using them as 
one more way to communicate with our parents, staff and community on events, happenings, 
changes and activities taking place at the Glenwood School. 
 
We would like to post pictures of our students taking part in school activities, sports and 
classroom instruction.  We are asking for you permission to use your child’s picture on posts 
shared on the social media sites related to the Glenwood School District.  We believe using 
social media will have a positive outcome on communication between the community and the 
school, and as a quick way to get the word out about changes or cancellations affecting our 
students. 
 
Please sign and return this form to the school office as soon as possible.  This form is to cover 
your student during their time enrolled at Glenwood School, if you choose to change your 
mind at any time please contact the school. If you have any questions or concerns please call 
the school office. 
 
I give my permission to use my child’s likeness on the Glenwood School Facebook and 
Instagram pages. 
 
Student’s Name(s) ____________________________________________________________ 
 
Yes _____ 
 
No _____ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature _____________________________________________________ 
 
Date __________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


